
Potential student walkouts or other signs of support


We have been advised that there is a potential for student groups throughout the HRSB  to be organizing a possible student walkout tomorrow at 12:45.  This event is not a school-organized event, is not sanctioned by the school, and will not be supervised by school staff. 
 
While we respect the rights of students to express themselves, we are concerned about the safety of our students if they decide to leave the school to take part in this event without proper permissions, guidance or supervision.  We ask that you please discuss this with your child. We will be conducting normal safe arrival practices on Friday afternoon and parents will be notified if their children are not in school. 
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